
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS  
FOR 

 PROFESSIONAL ENGINEERING SERVICES 
FOR 

TRAFFIC SIGNAL – HIGHWAY 70 AT SEED TICK ROAD 
  
 

June 2022 
  

City of Lakeland, Tennessee Engineering Office 
  

The City of Lakeland, Tennessee, an Equal Opportunity, Affirmative Action Employer, seeks to 
retain the services of a professional engineering firm to provide survey, design and construction 
administration related to a new traffic signal at Highway 70 and Seed Tick Road.  The Request for 
Qualifications is available through Vendor Registry on the City of Lakeland website.  Proposals 
shall be submitted by June 28, 2022 at 2:00 p.m. local time at Lakeland City Hall located at 10001 
U.S. Highway 70, Lakeland, TN.  

 
For additional information on the Project, please contact Emily Harrell, PE at 
eharrell@lakelandtn.org or (901) 867-2717.  
 
Shane Horn 
City Manager 
City of Lakeland, TN  
 
Publish Dates:  
6/7/2022 
6/21/2022 
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